
  fast 2722 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  fast 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold ({fast}), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  have 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- {have}, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  hold 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, {hold} (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  in 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep ({in} memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  keep 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), {keep} (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  let 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), {let}, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  make 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X {make} toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  memory 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in {memory}), let, X
make toward, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  on 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize {on}, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  possess 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, {possess}, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  possession 2697 # kataschesis {kat-as'-khes-is}; from 2722; a
holding down, i.e. occupancy: -- {possession}.[ql

  retain 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, possess, {retain}, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  seize 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, {seize} on, stay, take, withhold.[ql

  stay 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, {stay}, take, withhold.[ql

  take 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to hold
down (fast), in various applications (literally or figuratively):
 -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X make toward,
possess, retain, seize on, stay, {take}, withhold.[ql

  toward 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make {toward}, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, withhold.
[ql

  unruly 0183 # akataschetos {ak-at-as'-khet-os}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 2722; unrestrainable: --
{unruly}.[ql

  withhold 2722 # katecho {kat-ekh'-o}; from 2596 and 2192; to
hold down (fast), in various applications (literally or
figuratively): -- have, hold (fast), keep (in memory), let, X
make toward, possess, retain, seize on, stay, take, {withhold}.
[ql
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